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Apologies for my absence at Education Committee this month.  Please direct questions to 
Superintendent Gronseth or Dr. Cary.  Please free to reach out to me via phone or email as well.  

Site Visits 

Lowell 
ALC/AEO 

Principal Evaluation 

This is the time of year that I meet with principals to review their professional goals that they 
developed in the fall.  The purpose of the meeting is to review progress towards goals and what 
needs to occur before the end of the year to meet goals. 

Budget Planning 

The majority of my work in recent weeks has been focused on budget planning for FY19.  The 
superintendent and I are meeting with a variety of stakeholders throughout this process.  The bulk 
of my time in future weeks will be dedicated to the continued planning process, in an effort to have 
a draft budget to the board in March. 

 


